
Report on Industry visit 
 

DATE OF VISIT: 9/1/25 
 
 

The Department of Applied Sciences has arranged for students to visit the "SUPREME 

PRODUCTS" on January 9, 2025. This visit offered valuable insights into the efficient 

manufacturing of solar water heaters. It highlighted the role of Bangalore’s production 

facilities in promoting renewable energy solutions and reducing dependence on traditional 

energy sources. 

 
 


